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The following LPMs had a
happy birthday this past July:
Blanca Moreno (July 4th)
Blanca Sanchez (July 9th)
Oralia Ferreira (July 13th)
Maria Benitez (July 16th)
Nati Guerrero (July 26th)

LPM SUMMER
BIRTHDAYS!

Lunch Program Monitors 

2024 TASN CONFERENCE
SAN ANTONIO, TX

August 2024 / Quarterly

This July, YES Prep’s Child Nutrition Team headed to San
Antonio for the Texas Association for School Nutrition’s
(TASN) annual conference, dedicated to attracting vendors and
educators alike for school staff around the nation. Our Lunch
Program Monitors (LPMs) learned about new federal
regulations, sources of nutrition, technology, and the systems
that keep our schools running. It was a wonderfully
educational trip and we hope to return next year!

YES PREP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: AUGUST 15, 2024
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

70s fun at TASN!


